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Dear Mr J Mclay 
 

Street Trading Consent – Unipart, Padholme Road, Fengate 
 

With reference to your street trading consent to operate a hot food unit in the carpark of Unipart I am writing 
to inform you that we will not be granting a consent. 
 

The reason for not granting a consent is due to information being received from the Highways Section on 
the 2nd November 2011. This information which is contained in an email from Peter Tebb, Networking 
Manager, states that the locating of a hot food unit at this location is a contributory factor in Road Safety 
issues at the location. It is therefore felt by this Authority that by granting a consent to trade hot food in this 
location may lead to continued, or an increase, road safety issues. 
 

You do have the right to appeal the Licensing Authority’s decision. If you do wish to appeal this must be 
done within 21 days of the date of this letter by submitting a written submission to the Licensing Committee 
via the Licensing Team at the address above. Your submission, which can be in the form of a letter, should 
contain the reasons why you feel the Licensing Authority’s decision not to grant a consent is wrong. 
 

I must remind you that as a street trading consent has not been granted you cannot trade at the location in 
Unipart carpark as of Monday 7th November 2011.  
 

If I can be of any further assistance in this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Darren Dolby 
Licensing Regulatory Officer 
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